
COVID-19 SAFETY  
PRECAUTIONS & POLICIES: 

 
By entering this studio, you agree to these posted safety precautions. 

 
1. LESSONS: Only piano lessons will be offered in-person, voice lessons will be held online. 
There will be 15-minute intervals between lessons for sanitizing the studio (wiping down all 
surfaces that people touch). In the studio are four HEPA air purifiers around the studio that 
will create 4 air changes per hour. 
 
2. MASKS: All persons entering the studio must wear a face mask that covers the nose and 
mouth, I will also be wearing a mask and will be changing masks in between lessons. Extra 
reusable masks (that will be sanitized after each use) in varying sizes are available in the 
entryway in the event that you don't have one or forget yours and returned at end of lesson. 
The face mask must be on before coming upstairs. Persons entering the studio are limited to 
the student only, if the student is a minor, one parent/guardian may accompany the student.  
 
3. WASH HANDS: All persons entering the studio must immediately wash hands in the 
bathroom prior to starting the lesson. Please refrain from touching your face and mask during 
the lesson. 
 
4. SEATING: My normal seat is approximately 4 feet away from the piano. When possible, I 
will sit at the desk 6-8 feet away, but there may be times when I must get closer to 
demonstrate or point out items on the sheet music. I will do my best to keep a safe distance 
for the majority of the lesson. Parents may still sit in the waiting area upstairs. 
 
5. SYMPTOMS: If the student or anyone in the student's household is exhibiting symptoms 
(fever, aches, chills, coughing, runny nose, lethargy, loss of taste/smell), please absolutely do 
not come to lessons. In that event, we will discuss online lessons for 1-2 weeks or until a 
COVID-19 test has been performed and results determined. 
 
6. TRAVELING: If the student travels outside of Juneau, the next two lessons will be online. 
Likewise, you are welcome to do online lessons (when possible) while traveling. I ask that any 
family members who have traveled refrain entering the studio for 14 days after their return. 
 
7. ONLINE VS IN PERSON: At any point I (or the city or state) may determine it is 
necessary to move all lessons to 100% online. In that event, all will be given online lessons for 
the remainder of that month and have the option of terminating lessons at the end of that 
month (the regular termination 4-week notice policy will not apply). There will be no refunds 
given if the client does not want to do the offered online lessons for the remainder of the 
month. 
 
8. FALL VOICE LESSONS: At the end of each month I will determine whether or not voice 
lessons must stay online or may reopen to in-person lessons. To make that determination I 
will use our current city and state numbers as well as the most current scientific research and 
statistics on the vocal/aerosol emissions related to COVID-19. 


